
 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

We have had an amazing week this week with many excursions and activities.  This week students have also 

been busy practising their Christmas Carol’s ready for the Christmas Concert on Wednesday 19th December 

after the Grade 6 Awards assembly at 9:00am. 

Grade 6 DOXA Melbourne City Camp 

On Monday this week our Grade 6 

students headed off to Melbourne 

for their 3 day city camp, everyone 

had an amazing time!  Places we 

loved visiting included the Old 

Melbourne Gaol, the Melbourne 

Star, the Shrine of Remembrance, 

the Big Issue where the students 

learnt about homelessness, a most 

popular activity was shopping at 

Queen Victoria Market, we were 

all enthralled by Parliament 

House, we learnt about pre-

European Melbourne on the 

Aboriginal Heritage Tour along the Yarra River, ACMI, we amazed at ice skating displaying outstanding 

perseverance and we made music at the Victorian Arts Centre.  I would like to thank all the students who 

attended the camp, you were a credit to our school and your families.   
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TERM 4  
 

Mon 18th – Prep Graduation Assembly 9:00am 
Mon 18th – Raffle Draw at assembly 
Mon 18th – Grade 6 Graduation evening 
Tues 19th – School Council 6:00pm 
Wed 20th – Grade 6 Awards Assembly 9:00am 
Wed 20th – Christmas Carols Assembly  
Wed 20th – LAST DAY FOR STUDENTS 3:30pm finish 
 

2019 Dates to remember 
Tuesday January 29th – STAFF RETURN - Pupil Free Day 
Wednesday January 30th – STUDENTS RETURN 
 

SCHOOL CLOSURE DAYS 
Thursday December 20th – Pupil Free Day 
Friday December 21st – Pupil Free Day 

REMINDER: NO CANTEEN LAST WEEK OF TERM. 
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MOVIE EXCURSIONS 

What a way to finish off the year a trip to the movies… This week our Grade 1,2,3 & 4 

students enjoyed an excursion to the Bairnsdale Cinemas to watch the Grinch.  Everyone 

reports that it is a great movie.  The students had a play at the All Abilities playground 

before returning to school.   

 

  



Prep Tornados 

The Preps had lots of fun yesterday creating their own ‘tornado in a 

bottle’.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pre-Prep Welcome to our School Assembly 

This morning we formally welcomed our Prep students for 2019 to our school.  The students have been 

attending every Friday this term and they have all settled in to our school very well.  Today they received a 

school hat and a certificate.  Congratulations to all of you. 

 



 

  

DRAWN MONDAY 17TH  
AT ASSEMBLY. 

Prizes include: 
BARC Gold Pass 

Zoo Victoria Family Pass 
Luna Park Family Pass 

and much more… 
 



   

 

  


